
From: Tafaoa, Dave <dtafaoa@sled.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/8/2017 11:25:14 AM
Subject: RE: LG Bryant's Home

Good Morning Sir!
Just touching base with you to advise you that the Security Risk and Vulnerability Report on the Lt. Governor’s 
Residence is complete and signed by Chief Keel. The business will be forthcoming in the next week or two. 
Would there be a particular time you would like for Major Hunton and I meet with you and/or the Lt. Governor 
to go over the report? Please let me know.
 
Thank You,
 
Major Tafaoa
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 12:55 PM
 
To: Tafaoa, Dave
 
Subject: LG Bryant's Home
 
​Major Tafaoa, thanks again for your help. He'll be ready at 9am at 1104 Harpers Way, 29621. We'll need to go 
to lunch about 11:30. We'll return to the store around 2:30. Please let me know what else you need.
 
Danny
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